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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing today to implore you to vote no on HB 3063.  By declining parents the right to
maintain personal decisions for their child's health, and by allowing the government to dictate
to parents what they must do with their children is unconstitutional.  This is an overstep on my
rights as a parent.

I will forever advocate for my children and I cannot believe it has come to this where my
rights to medical decisions for my children are looking at being stripped away. 

This is not a vaccine debate.  This is a FORCED removal of rights for a specific group of
people.  Tolerance and acceptance of minorities are preached, yet rights are so quick to be
removed from those who you fear and do not understand. 

I am adamantly against HB 3063 and the removal of my rights as a parent over my child's medical
decisions. 
Sincerely,
Kayla Anderson
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